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Kate Cockburn

From: marine mammo
Sent: March 31, 2022 1:09 PM
To: Town Clerk
Subject: Notice of complete application

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Dear Kate Cockburn, Senior Planner, 
 
 
My Name is Marine Fatih-Allah, I am sending this email because , yesterday I have received a notice of complete 
Application from the town of Oakville proposed plan of subdivision Block 415, plan 20M-1186 Fernbrook homes ( seven 
Oak 2021) limited 24T-22004/1315, ward7, 
Can I received a notification of the decision of this matter. 
We live now in Oakville in one of the
 
We are interested in buying another property in this area 
 
Thank you  
 
Regards 
 
Fathalla=Faris, Fatih=Allah Marine 
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